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March 2025, #576

Mar 2025

Program 
All About the Guild
Guild Programs and Bees - 
updates and introductions

Tuesday, March 18, 2025
6:30 PM social hour, 7 PM meeting 
Patterson-Appleton Arts Center 

Facebook Group 

DentonQuiltGuild.org 

March Birthdays 

Our Talented Members

3 Sheryl M
4 Lisa K
6 Dawn D
6 Kathy G
11 Anna K
13 Dorothy M
15 Terry P
15 Wendy W
18 Cindy F
20 Lee B
20 Kathleen F
20 Katherine M
20 Dawn S
21 Val S
22 Gloria J
23 Marian M
24 Sharon T
25 Kim A

March in DFW?   Time for the Dallas Quilt Show!

Tonya Littmann
"I Scream for Ice Cream," earned 
3rd place in the Open Division: 
Pictorial Quilt category. She also 
received two Honorable Mentions 
in the Open Division: Other 
Techniques category for "Peacock 
Butterfly" and "The Lastest Buzz." 

Karen Crozier
Karen took two awards in the 
Artisan Division: Two-Person Wall 
Quilts category. Her quilt, "United 
Squares of America," earned heer 
a 3rd place ribbon, while "Denton 
Temperatures 2023" received an 
Honorable Mention. 

Judy Kriehn
Judy took the spotlight in the Show 
Chair Division: Show Chair’s 
Theme category, where her quilt, 
"Quiltmaking is AWESOME," won 
1st place as her interpretation of 
this year’s theme, "Quilting is My 
Superpower." 

The guild is celebrating a fantastic weekend at The Dallas Quilt 
Show, the largest volunteer-driven quilt show in the nation. 
There may be other members on the winners' lists, but 
currently, we know:

https://www.facebook.com/groups/42514709926/
https://www.dentonquiltguild.org/
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March Guild Meeting—Program 

Meeting: Tuesday, March 18, 6:30 — 9 PM 
Programs, Nonie Phillips 

Bring to the Meeting 

• Library books to return and exchange for new 
books

• Sweater or jacket (the air conditioning gets chilly!)
• Show & Tell items

• Completed outreach projects
• Checkbook or credit card for event registration
• Your unwanted sewing-related items for the free 

table

 Julie Cohagan - "The Magic Disappearing Blocks" 
Trunk Show and Disappearing Block Process.

At this month’s Denton Quilt Guild meeting, we'll dive into the idea of the 
"Disappearing Block".  Have you ever seen a quilt block magically transform into 
something entirely different? That’s the beauty of Magic Disappearing Block 
patterns! This month, we’re excited to welcome  block magician Julie Cohagan, 
who will take us on a creative journey through these clever and mesmerizing 
piecing techniques.

Magic disappearing blocks start with a simple, familiar design—like a 
nine-patch or pinwheel—but with a few strategic cuts, rotations, and 
rearrangements, they transform into intricate, unexpected patterns. The result 
feels almost like sleight of hand, as if the original block vanishes before your 
eyes, replaced by something completely new. 

Whether you’re looking for a fresh way to use up scraps or want to add stunning 
complexity to your quilts with minimal effort, this technique offers endless 
possibilities. Join us to discover the magic for yourself!

Join us for an evening filled with stories, stitches, and plenty of inspiration!  
Julie will also be leading a workshop on Wednesday to give us a chance to try a 
little sleight of hand for ourselves!
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If your name is on the snack list, 
grab something yummy to bring 
and share! 

(Last Names G-K ) 

Fancy trying a new dish? Guild 
members are great guinea pigs! 

Just drop off your tasty little 
contribution at the snack table 
near the kitchen. 

Don’t forget to sign the snack 
contributor list on the table for 
a chance to win the snack table 
door prize—just for those who 
bring goodies! 

MARCH SNACK TABLE 
Tina Hilton and Barb Anderson 

Noreen G
Belva G
Cynthia G
Virginia G
Kathy G
Kathy G
Dana G
Nancy G
Donna G
Luanne G
Rae H
Carla H
Anita H

Cynthia H
Sandy H
Tina H
Dorothy H
Dana H
Michele H
Shareen H
Sherry H
Donna 
Mullen I
Gloria J
Donna J
Kennye J

Annette J
Denise J
Emanda J
Becky J
Lisa K
Carol K
Tammy K
Leigh K
Sheri K
Claudia K
Anna K
Judy K
Sandy K

CONTINUING EDUCATION
Our Continuing Education program organizes fun workshops and 
mini-classes for our members.  Taught by other members, the fees are 
minimal - just enough to cover the costs of the venue.  $5 is a typical 
charge.  

These are fun, low stress opportunities to share skills and techniques 
with other guild members, with a minimal cost.  If you have something 
you'd like to share with other members, we'd love to have you teach a 
session!  

And, if you're interested in helping the guild in a low-stress, fun role,  
the program coordinator spot is currently open!  Talk to any board 
member if you might be interested in participating!
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2025 Guild Initiative - Pop Stick Blocks
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THANK YOU to everyone for helping to 
hold quilts for our speakers! We could 
really use your ongoing help. If you can 
volunteer to help hold, fold, and assist a 
speaker with packing up, please speak up. 
Sometimes there are a lot of quilts to 
handle; during a recent meeting there 
were 30! Many hands make light work, so 
if you can be an Angel, it would be greatly 
appreciated! 

CALLING ALL QUILT ANGELS!! TWITCH BROADCAST 
If you can’t make it to a meeting, we now send out a professionally 
produced live video stream for you to watch online. 

Much easier than Zoom, this is available on a simple website. 
You can access it from any browser (even on your phone or 
tablet). Our professional video streaming producer is the 
awesome Kyle Denton, and the internet service is called 
“Twitch.” It’s very similar to a live YouTube video. 

Just go to: twitch.tv/dentonquiltguild. Keep in mind that the 
Twitch stream is meant for our guild members only — please 
don’t post the link in a public forum. 

Renew your membership before April 15 to 
ensure your details are included in the 
members section of the new guild directory!

You can find the membership form on the 
home page of our website.  Print and fill it 
out and save yourself a little time at the 
meeting - fees can be paid by cash, check or 
card.

Here's the direct link to the form:
 
https://dentonquiltguild.org/DQGMembers
hipForm2025-2026_fillable.pdf

Working on twin sized 
quilts for graduating 

seniors in foster care?  
Last day to turn in your 

contribution is March 30. 

DQG members can turn 
in at meetings or drop off 
to Sher.  You can also drop 
off at Minding My Ps&Qs 

anytime.

https://www.twitch.tv/search?term=denton%20quilt%20guild
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February Meeting Photos
Prissy Roberson & Emanda Johnson
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February Show and Tell 
Prissy Roberson & Emanda Johnson


